
 
 

WALKING FIELD TRIPS and NEIGHBOURHOOD ACTIVITIES  
PERMISSION FORM 2025-2026  

 
Occasionally, students will be walking in the community to a specific site or for a school based 
activity  like the Terry Fox Run. Students will be supervised by staff and volunteers, however, 
students will be  expected to observe the following safety rules:  
 

• Students must follow school expectations while on our walks.  

• Students must remain visible to the teacher at all times.  

• Students must observe all traffic rules.  

• Students must demonstrate respect for the property of others.  

• Students must demonstrate respect for others using the same sidewalk.  

 
Failure to observe these rules will result in the student having to remain behind at the school or 
other  disciplinary action.  
 
While on neighborhood walks, staff will be carrying a cell phone and a first aid kit, and other 
safety equipment to ensure a safe and positive learning experience. In the event that we need 
to cross any streets. Special events will also  involve safety rules that may be modified for the 
event. Classroom teachers will communicate with families prior to events. Volunteers will be 
welcomed.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Ed Charpentier  
Principal  
 
 
By initialing the DDM Registration form, you are giving parental permission for students to 
participate for scheduled and unscheduled walking field trips in and around the  neighborhood 
of Dr. Donald Massey School, for example, Terry Fox Run, Physical Education classes,  science 
and nature walks, etc as described in EPSB Policy re Field Trips, GICA.AR, Sec B, 6.  
 
 

 


